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“AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD” 

 

 

INTERIM HEADTEACHER 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Further to our letter last Friday, we are delighted to tell you that we have now 

appointed an interim headteacher, Mrs Sarah Taylor, initially for one term. Mrs Taylor 

is currently assistant headteacher at Beckwithshaw Primary school and has experience 

of teaching all year groups. We look forward to welcoming her into school after Easter.  

 

We hope as many of you as possible will be able to join us at the leaving service for 

Mrs Newport in church next Thursday. We will be thanking her for all her hard work 

over the last six years and wish her well in her new school.  

 

We hope you all have a very happy Easter. 

 

Mary and Ann 

Mary Walker and Ann Wright 

Co-Chairs of Governors 

 

 

SIAMS REPORT 

We were recently inspected under the Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist 

Schools (SIAMS) assessment criteria and are delighted to announce that we were 

judged as outstanding. It is a great achievement for the staff, children & school 

community. A special thank-you to all involved. Please read the attached report. 

 

 

MORNING DROP OFF 

Just a reminder that children must not be left unaccompanied at school before 8.50am 

in the morning. If your child has an appointment with their teacher before school they 

should be taken directly to their classroom. Kirkby Acorns has a special rate of £2.50 

from 8.30am for parents who wish to drop their children off early.  
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JUPITER CLASS EASTER PLAY – WEDNESDAY 28
TH

 MARCH 9.10AM 

Jupiter class will be performing their Easter play at 9.10am on Wednesday 28
th

 March. 

All welcome! 

 

 

PTA EASTER EGG HUNT & NON UNIFORM DAY – WEDNESDAY 28
TH

 MARCH  

Our PTA will be holding a family Easter Egg Hunt after school on Wednesday 28th 

March. £2 to enter, just come along to the school field on the day! Children must be 

accompanied by an adult. Wednesday 28
th

 March will also be our half term non 

uniform day – children may wear their own clothes in return for a £1 donation to the 

PTA. 

 

 

LEAVING SERVICE FOR MRS NEWPORT – THURSDAY 29TH MARCH 

We will be saying a very special goodbye to Mrs Newport on Thursday 29th March with 

a farewell service in Church at 9.15am, all parents are welcome.  

 

 

MRS WALKER/MRS BYRNE 

If you would like to make a contribution towards a parents leaving present for Mrs 

Walker and Mrs Byrne, please see Jules Henry as soon as possible. Thank you 

 

 

KERRY PICKARD – LEEDS ½ MARATHON 

I will be running the Leeds ½ marathon on 13
th

 May to raise funds for Pancreatic 

Cancer UK. If you would like to sponsor me for this charity close to me, a sponsor form 

is at reception with Miss Boyd. Many thanks Kerry Pickard 

 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM – THURSDAY 29
TH

 MARCH 

Thursday 29
th

 March will be our last day of term and school will finish at 2pm on this 

day. Kirkby Acorns will be open until 6pm as normal. Due to Mrs Newport’s leaving 

service, our usual end of term non-uniform day will be held on Wednesday 28
th

 March. 

School will re-open on Tuesday 17th April.  

 

Have a wonderful Easter break! 

 

 

 

 


